
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

SAINT JOHN POLICE FORCE 
 

P.O. Box 1971 

Saint John, New Brunswick 

E2L 4L1 

 

www.saintjohnpolice.ca 
 

 

The Saint John Police Force is looking for a new Chief to take over policing duties in Saint John for one (1) day.  

However, only those between the ages of 5-12 will be considered for the role. 

 

The ‘Chief for a Day’ contest is being held as part of National Police Week: May 9-15, 2021. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The new chief will have the opportunity to spend the day at Saint John Police Force Headquarters and check out 

some really cools things.  A great day has been planned for our new Chief. 

 

To enter, please send a picture of your design, along with your name to police@saintjohn.ca with a subject line: 

Chief for a Day or you can mail your printed design to Force Headquarters at the address provided above.  Also make 

sure to have a parent, guardian or caregiver complete the below information. 

 

All entries must be received by Friday, May 7, 2021. 
 

 

Tony Hayes, Acting Chief of Police 

 

 
Name:   

 

Age:   

 
Contact Information: 

 

Phone and/or email:   

 
 

 

 

Please check the appropriate boxes: 

 

  Yes, my child’s name, photo and/or video  

may be published or broadcast by media organizations as 
part of the ‘Chief for a Day’ program. 

 

  Yes, my child’s name, photo and/or video  

may be published on the Saint John Police Force 
website/social media pages (including but not limited to: 

Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, YouTube) as part of the 

‘Chief for a Day’ program. 

To enter, we are looking for you to draw your idea of 

The Greatest Pet Ever 
If you could have any pet in the world, what would it be? 

mailto:police@saintjohn.ca

